
NOTICE 
Gazettal of the “Code of Conduct for the Supply of 

Electricity to Small Use Customers 2008” 
 

The Authority today announced that the “Code of Conduct for the Supply of Electricity to 
Small Use Customers” has been replaced by a revised Code which was published in the 
Western Australian Government Gazette today.   

The review of the Code was undertaken by the Electricity Code of Conduct Committee after 
the first anniversary of the Code’s commencement as required by Section 88 of the 
Electricity Industry Act 2004.   

After offering interested parties the opportunity to comment on proposed revisions to the 
Code, the Electricity Code of Conduct Committee provided its final advice to the Authority on 
3 September 2007.  The Authority released a decision approving a revised Code on 2 
October 2007.   

The revised Code comes into force today.  Further information about the Code can also be 
found on the Authority’s web site.  

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Kate Reid 
Manager Customer Protection 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Mr Paul Byrne 
Byrne & Byrne Corporate Communications 
Ph: 61 8 9336 2081 
Mb: 0417 922 452 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
 
8 January 2008 

 

 

http://www.era.wa.gov.au/3/452/51/code_of_conduct.pm

